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Wacky Winter Wednesday 

Students are invited to participate 
in Wacky Winter Wednesday this 
Wednesday, December 8th, by 
wearing their favorite holiday shirt 
or sweater!   

Don’t Forget! 

Picture money due: ​Dec. 7 
Chapter 4 math test: ​Dec. 11 

Winter Break: ​Dec. 21 - Jan. 1 
   

 ​Enjoy your break! 

Be alert! As we enter the flu season, 
here are a few tips from the nurse to 

keep you and your child healthy. 

Keep your child 
home if they are 

running fever 

Wash hands 
frequently 

Disinfect surfaces 
regularly 

Cover when you 
cough/sneeze 

Snuggly Sock Drive 

The first grade classes will be 
participating in a sock drive for Child 
Services. Students are encouraged to 
donate new or gently worn socks for 
children in need. 

Parents, join us for our Snowball Bash 
after lunch on December 18th! We will 
be enjoying sweet holiday treats while 
making a fun craft. Here are some 
things you can bring: 

● Store bought treats 
● Candy Canes 
● Juice boxes  
● Paper Plates 
● Paper Napkins 

 
Thank you! 

Miss Rachel Holt 

First Grade - West Magnet 

rachel.holt@smail.astate.edu  
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